
 

ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents and Students,                                      Date : 25/04/2025 

We are in the period of grief and mourning for the passing away of our 

beloved Holy Father Pope Francis. As a gesture of our respect and 

mourning on the day of funeral for the Supreme Pontiff and the 

Successor of Peter, the school will remain closed on Saturday, 26th 

April 2025. 

 

PRINCIPAL 

  


